
Business Bits: 
 
PERMITS 
 
The Yavapai County Planning & Building Department issued 213 permits 
worth more than $6.18 million in July. 
 
• The Prescott office issued 160 permits valued at more than $5.29 million this past 
month. 
 
County staff issued 23 permits apiece for structures other than buildings worth more 
than $210,000 and residential additions, alterations and conversion permits valued 
at more than $858,000. 
 
Staff issued 22 building-over- the-counter safety permits worth more than $24,700, 
13 other non-residential buildings permits valued at more than $260,000 and 11 
septic-only permits worth $107,000. 
 
County employees issued 11 single-family detached home permits valued at more 
than $2.89 million 10 residential garage and carport permits worth more than 
$249,000. 
 
• The Cottonwood office issued 53 permits valued at more than $883,000. 
 
County staff issued 11 building safety over-the-counter permits worth more than 
$40,000, 10 structures other than buildings permits valued at more than $43,300 
and eight residential additions, alterations and conversion permits worth more than 
$87,700. 
 
Staff issued four supplemental permits valued at $5,200, three septic-only permits 
worth $37,000 and two single-family detached home permits valued at more than 
$489,000. 


